
From: 'Janet Anderson' <janetaanderson@gmail.com> 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Fri Apr 11 16:40 
Subject: Fwd: Opposition to Sunrise Powerlink 
 
 
Dear CPUC/BLMMy husband and I are strongly opposed to the proposed Sunrise Powerlink.  Our 
opposition to this project comes from two separate points of view.  Our first reason for opposition is that 
we love the San Diego County backcountry which will be invaded and deformed by the presence of the 
proposed powerlink.  We are especially fond of the Anza-Borrego Desert, having spent many fine days 
exploring its wild areas and actually having lived in Borrego Springs for thirteen years from 1991 to 
1994.  We also oppose the powerlink because it appears to be an unnecessary and expensive approach to 
our energy needs. San Diego Smart Energy 2020 presents a detailed alternative plan for the region which 
does not require the construction of long distance power lines and which takes advantage of the sunshine 
so frequently available in this region as well of small heat and power plants which would increase the 
reliability by dispersing power from many sources.  We should also continue to improve our energy use 
by increasing the efficiency of our uses.  This approach was shown to be useful when we have water 
shortages in the past and can be adapted for our energy needs. 
 
Sincerely,Janet A. Anderson 
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